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TNPI 
launches 
revised 
website

CONTENT AND MENU  
ENHANCEMENTS INCLUDE:

AND MUCH MORE!

A visit to the tnpi.ca website looks a  
little different these days. In addition  
to refreshing the full site’s look, feel, 
and images, the navigation menu has 
been updated and new content has 
been added to make it easier for those 

Frequently Asked Questions 

A SAFETY section that explores not only what  
TNPI does to safely operate, but also key safety  
information for people who live and work near  
our pipelines 

An updated CAREERS page outlining what TNPI  
offers to employees, along with an FAQ on how to 
apply for roles at TNPI and our recruitment process 

A page dedicated to TNPI reports and publications 
(including this newsletter) that can be easily viewed 
online

who live and work near our pipelines,  
and the community members where 
we operate, to find information that  
matters most to them.

You’ll still find an easy contact form and our 
 feedback form on the site, and key information  
about our operations – they’ve simply been laid out  
in a format we feel will be easier to navigate. The new 
site has also been built with accessibility in mind, and  
continues to be available in both English and French.

Do you have feedback on the new site, its 
navigation, and its content? Let us know 
by using the feedback form or emailing us 
directly at info@tnpi.ca.

VIEW NEW WEBSITE
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Notification 
of changes  
in land use

 IMPORTANT REMINDERS

An important component of damage prevention is 
understanding how the land is used on and around 
our pipelines – and being advised early of any plans 
to change the use of the land in proximity to the 
pipeline.

Whether it’s a municipality, a developer, or a resident  
or tenant making changes to agricultural activities  
within 30 metres on either side of the pipeline, it’s  
important to notify TNPI of those changes or plans  
for making changes.

If you have or are planning to make changes or  
develop near TNPI’s pipeline, please contact us  
by email at info@tnpi.ca or using the website’s  
contact form, and include details on how best to  
reach you should we have any questions or  
require additional information.

The Trans-Northern Pipelines 
web site has resources for 
those who live and work  
near our pipeline? 

Pipelines are recognized as the safest method of 
transporting refined petroleum products over long 
distances. Although pipeline leaks are very rare, it’s 
important to know the signs and what to do if you 
suspect a leak.

We all play a role in 
pipeline safety and 
damage prevention.

CALL OR CLICK BEFORE 
YOU DIG OR CROSS

Did you 
know…

If you suspect a leak due to visible flow or pooling  
of a petroleum product, an unusual oil stain on land 
or the appearance of a sheen or bubbles in water, the 
smell of gasoline or oil, or the appearance of dead or  
discoloured vegetation on or near the pipeline  
right-of-way…

Your safety, and that of the community and the environment, are Trans-Northern’s top priority.

What do you think of 
TNPI Info?

These include: 
 EMAIL ADDRESS  
 FEEDBACK SURVEY

SUBMIT CONTENT  
IDEAS HERE

Shut down any operating machinery  
and move to a safe location 

Call 9-1-1 if required due to fire  
or visible product 

Call our Emergency line at 1-800-361-0608 
Available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week

 CONTACT US

TAP TO LEARN MORE


